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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2018 2:03 PM
To: alpineutah@aol.com; Brent Wheeler
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health (Dilan.Roe@acgov.org); Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: Meeting request - 1532 Peralta Street, Oakland (ACDEH Fuel Leak Case No. RO117)

Thank you for your recent report submittal.  With Dilan out of the office most of this month, I can propose meeting 
dates/times but won’t be able to confirm with Dilan until the end of October, possibly early November.  Please let me 
know if any dates/times work best for you or if any conflict with your calendar.   Once I can confirm a time & date I will 
send out a meeting e-vite. 

Though Mr. Tracy has moved to Las Vegas, my contact email address is alpineutah@aol.com.  I would also like to verify 
Mr. Tracy’s mailing address- please provide it in a response to this email.   

Should Mr. Tracy wish to participate in the meeting via conference call, we may requests a call-in number for his 
participation.   

Topics for discussion include the findings of the recent activities, site conceptual model and path forward. 

Potential Meetings: 

Friday, 11/09 at 1:00 PM; 

Tuesday, 11/13 at 1:30 PM;  

Wednesday, 11/14 at 10:30 AM; 

Tuesday, 11/20 at 10:30 AM. 

Thank you for your consideration with this matter. 

Regards,  
Keith  

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Land Water Division 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502-6540 
phone: 510 / 567  - 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 - 9335 
electronic mail: keith.nowell@acgov.org 

 


